
Tim Schirack 
 

Dear Arizona Department of Environmental Quality,

I’m writing to urge you to deny South32’s Hermosa permit (#AZ0026387) for discharge of mine
water into Harshaw and Alum creeks.

You already know exactly how I"m rnsely harmful this would be to an already fragile ecosystem.
Please don"t let this happen! 

I urge you and the Arizona Department of Environmental Quality to deny the permit for this project.

Sincerely,

Tim Schirack


